
 

 

 

Christmas at The Good Shepherd! 

 

Tuesday, 23 November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Thank you all so much for all your support these past few months. We have lots to look 
forward to over the weeks ahead and I can tell you the singing is going to be wonderful. It 
has been a real treat to hear the children singing around the school again. We are of course, 
working our way cautiously towards the end of term and I know teachers are already 
sharing their Christmas plans.  
 
On the dates given we will be ensuring doors and windows are open and the room is well 
ventilated and we would ask you to wear a mask as it is an enclosed space unless you are 
exempt. We really do not want staff or families to be ill over the Christmas period.  
 
In the event that cases increase between now and the performance date, we will continue 
to review the situation. Rest assured we will definitely be filming performances too and 
these will be shared via your child's TEAMs accounts. We would ask you not to share on 
social media or any other public forum. 
 
On another note, we would like to finish early on the last day of term which does fit in with 
a number of local schools. Therefore, children can be collected from their classroom at 
12.15pm on Friday 17th December 2021. Children in receipt of Free school meal will be able 
to take their hot lunch home with them.  
 
I look forward to seeing you in school during this festive and holy season. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C Dodds  
Headteacher 

 

 



  

 

Christmas Dates for your Diary 

December 2021 

 

Monday 6th December  - 10am Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Production 1 - HALL 
                                       
Tuesday 7th December  - 10am Nursery Christmas Production – FOREST 
                                          
Wednesday 8th December  - 10am Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Production 1 - HALL 
                                                 - 2pm Reception Christmas Production 1 - FOREST 
 
Thursday 9th December  - 10am Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Production 2 - HALL 
                                             - 2pm Year 3 & Year 4 Christmas Production 3 - HALL 
 
Friday 10th December - Christmas Jumper Day / Christmas Dinner Day 

- Book NOW via www.schoolgateway.com  
 
 
Monday 13th December  - 10am Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Production 2 - HALL 
                                             - 2pm Year 5 & Year 6 Christmas Production 3 - HALL 
 
Tuesday 14th December  - 10am Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Production 1 - HALL 
                                             
Wednesday 15th December  - 10am Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Production 2 - HALL 
                                                    - 2pm Reception Christmas Production 2 - FOREST 
                                                    - 2pm Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas Production 3 – HALL 
 

Friday 17th December  - Christmas Party Day! Children and staff are welcome to 

wear party clothes.  

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 12.15 FOR CHRISTMAS! 

 

Letters will be going home in regards to tickets for Christmas 

performances. 

 

We look forward to seeing you during this festive season! 

 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

